Online Safety: Parent information evening 23/05/23 ‘; o

B COVENTRY
The engaging workshop lasts for approximately 1h 15 mins this will be an in person event at 6pm at PF@V@ﬂf
Blue Coat to be held in the Theatre it starts at 6pm. It is open to parents of students from all years.
All attendees receive a resource pack with useful tips and links for further support following the )
session. We will share guidance and strategies on how to make the internet a safer experience for West Midlands
children. POLICE
The following topics will be explored:
* Apps and appropriate ages
* Safety settings
*Grooming, Sexting, Bullying, Radicalisation and Extremism
* Gaming
* Introducing house rules
* . How to approach conversations and what to do if your child is a victim

Blue Coat have been offered expert help of the local West Midlands Police in partnership with
Coventry.City Council’s Prevent Team to help make Online Safey easier to navigate.
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Identifying some of the issues and areas of concern and the strategies, methods and tools that parents
can put in place to help keep their children safer when they go online.

You can turn up on the night, but it would be helpful if you are interested in attending please register
your interest by emailing c.penn@bluecoatschool.com with how many people will be attending.




